
 

Pre-Kindergarten/Kindergarten Registration for the 2015/2016 School Year 
 

The elementary schools within the WCSU will be registering new students for kindergarten. Children entering 
kindergarten must be age five on or before September 1, 2015.  Prekindergarten students (ages three and four) 
are being registered at Barnard Academy, Killington Elementary School, and Reading Elementary School. Please 

call your district’s school for an appointment to register your child. 
 

Barnard Academy: (802-234-9763) By appointment on May 14th. 

Bridgewater Village School: (802-672-3464) By appointment on May 13th. 

Killington Elementary School: (802-422-3366) By appointment on April 22nd. 

Reading Elementary School: (802-484-7230) By appointment. 

The Pomfret School: (802-457-1234) By appointment on May 7th. 

Woodstock Elementary School: (802-457-2522) By appointment on May 13th. 

Please bring your child’s birth certificate and up-to-date immunization record to registration. 

 


